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Dear Commissioner,

I object to the Bylong Coal project going ahead.

The Bylong Valley is made up of prime land, with great agricultural and environmental
 significance. This is just one reason why I object to the project (Australia's commitment to
 limit global temperature increase to 1.5 degrees by reducing our dependence on fossil
 fuels
and reducing coal burning is one of the many other reasons).

Please do not let it be destroyed by mining.

Thank you,
Scott Binks




